
Dates to Remember. . .     

   

February 2013

Feb  17 ** Newsletter Deadline **

copy please to:   riseingcarol@gmail.com

Feb  17 AGM Reports available in church

Feb  24 Annual General Meeting – John Northover

Feb  24 Soupalicious Day

Feb  27 Toonie Supper for Brock Students at

Mountainview United Church (see Newsletter
for details)

March 2013

Mar   3 Imagining Nellie McClung’s Response to the

21  Century – June Cormanst

Mar  10 Building Bridges in WNY - Jews, Muslims

and Others Working Together – Dr. Rob Stall

Mar  17 Then & Now – Reflections on USC’s Work

in Mali – Friederike Knabe

Mar  24 A UU Sermon – Judith Barker

Mar  24 ** Newsletter Deadline **

copy please to:   riseingcarol@gmail.com

Mar  31 Michael Petrocci –Topic to be advised

April 2013

Apr   7 My Spiritual Journey – Desmond Sequeira

Apr  14 Cameron Linton – Topic to be advised

FRAGRANCE-FREE POLICY 

The Unitarian Congregation of Niagara is a fragrance-free zone. Fragrance may be

distressful and threaten the well-being of those around you. In order to make this a

safe and welcoming environment for everyone who comes here, we ask that you

refrain from wearing fragrances. Your understanding and co-operation is

appreciated.
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Order of Service
Sunday, February 17, 2013

 

Speaker: David Galston

Service Leader: Carol Riseing

Musician: Theresa Pothier
 

 Prelude Piano Selection – Theresa Pothier
 

 

Welcome

Announcements

Responsive Reading: #614  The Sacred Hoop
 

Chalice Lighting: #448
 

Opening Hymn: #143 Not in Vain the Distance Beacons
  

Joys and Concerns

 Offering: #675

Address: Great Insights from World Religions

Questions and Comments

 

Notice of AGM 

Sunday, February 24th 

The Annual Report will be available at the church

on February 17th and 24th. Also the report will

be sent to you by email in case you are unable to

pick up your copy from the church. Only

members have voting privileges, but please join

us for this important event.

Hymn: #183
 

Closing Words:  #599
 

Extinguishing the Chalice
 

Postlude: (Please remain seated for the piano selection, then
join us for coffee and conversation)


